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“The Mission of BCSC is to ensure all students develop academically, creatively, physically, and socially into the finest version of themselves”

October 2, 2018

Dear Parents and Guardians:

You are invited to attend the Parent/Guardian Teacher Conferences scheduled at Benton
Central Jr.-Sr. High School on Monday, October 15, and Thursday, October 18, 2018. This is a
good opportunity to meet with teachers and learn about your child’s performance in the
classroom. Conferences are scheduled as follows:

Monday, October 15 and Thursday, October 18, 2018
Regular School Day 8:30 a.m. — 3:00 p.m.
Parent/Guardian Teacher Conferences 3:30 p.m.— 7:00 p.m.

Friday, October 19, Monday, October 22, and Tuesday, October 23, 2018
No School, Fall Vacation

Teachers will provide your student with more information. Some teachers prefer that you
schedule a specific time for a conference, while others prefer a first come, first serve basis.
Your student can supply you with that information according to their teachers.

The Parent/Guardian Teacher Conferences are an excellent way to interact with the teachers
about the progress of your student. If you have further questions, please call me at 765-884-
1600, ext. 6101 or email me at crobb@benton.k12.in.us. We hope you will be able to attend.

Sincerely,

ST

Corey A. Robb
Principal



